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Recommended 2035 Wake Transit Plan Update
Ben Howell, MPO Staff

The Recommended 2035 Wake Transit Plan, guiding transit investments in Wake County for the next 10
years, has been completed by the consultant and was considered by the TPAC at its meeting on August 28,
2025.  Included in the Plan are several appendices, including a Market Analysis, Engagement Summary
(which will be completed following the final engagement period for the Plan after adoption), an update to the
Community Funding Area Program Management Plan, new Microtransit Guidelines and an update to the
Project Prioritization Guidance; the Community Funding Area Program Management Plan, the Microtransit
Guidelines and the Project Prioritization Guidelines were all considered separately by the TPAC at its August
28, 2025, meeting and will not need further action.  The TPAC took action on a recommendation for adoption
of the Plan and released it for a 30-day public comment period from September 5 through October 5, 2025.  A
Joint Public Hearing on the Plan will be held by the GoTriangle Board of Trustees and the CAMPO Executive
Board (the Wake Transit Governing Boards) at the CAMPO Executive Board meeting on September 17, 2025.
The TCC will receive a presentation of the engagement summary and be asked to recommend the Plan for
adoption at their meeting in November.  The Wake Transit Governing Boards are expected to take action on
adoption of the Plan at their respective meetings in November 2025.
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